
MEET NATO
The NATO Interpretation Service is organising information 
sessions in several locations to reach out to interpreters 
interested in joining us as staff or freelance:

On the 18th of October 2019 :
	 -	 in Brussels : at our new Headquarters (5pm to 7pm)

	 -	 in Paris : at ESIT (6pm to 8pm)

On the 25th of October 2019 :
	 -	 in Geneva : at FTI (6pm to 8pm)

All professional (EN<>FR) bi-active conference interpreters 
are welcome; those wishing to attend are requested to RSVP 
to schneider.nicolas@hq.nato.int (specifying “Outreach” 
and your preferred city in the subject line) as early as 
possible.

This will be an excellent opportunity for interpreters to gain a candid 
and comprehensive inside view of what it is actually like to work in our 
Organization, what recruitment package and conditions we can offer, and the 
format and requirements for both our staff and freelance tests.  
There will be ample time for questions and answers.  
Refreshments will be served.  We look forward to seeing you there!
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